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A PROUD TRADITION | A BRIGHT FUTURE

Parents of Pre-K Students:

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year. Transportation will be provided for Pre-K students who are eligible
from Seguin ES. The following will pertain to your students and transportation.

Effective School Year 2019-2020, your child may ride on a bus equipped with seat belts.
e Please take the time to explain to your student they must wear the seat belt at all times.
e [f the student refuses to buckle up, they will not be permitted to ride the bus. The parents will be
called to the campus to pick up the student.
e If the student unbuckles during the route, and will not buckle up, they will be written up and
recommended for removal from transportation.

Lamar CISD Transportation Pre-K “Blue Card” Information

Someone is required to meet all Pre-Kindergarten students at their drop-off bus stop throughout the
school year. The individual meeting the student must have a blue identification card (Blue Card) issued by your
student’s campus. The card must have your student’s name on it for the bus driver to release the student off
the bus.

This procedure has been established to ensure a safe and positive trip for our youngest students.
Students will be returned to school if there is not an authorized person there to receive them. The parent will
then be contacted by the school.

If you have a Pre-Kindergarten student who will be riding the school bus, please contact your student’s
campus to arrange for a blue identification card to the issued to you, ensuring a positive trip home when your
student rides.

Help your student to have a safe bus ride by teaching them the following bus safety rules...

e Obey the instructions of the bus driver. At no time will a student act toward or address comments to
the bus driver in a disrespectful manner or refuse to cooperate with the driver.

e Board and leave the bus at designated stops only.

e Only students who are eligible to ride may be transported. Students must live more than % mile from
their home school.

e Students must ride their assigned bus.

e Do not ask to ride home on another bus with a friend without written permission from parent AND a
bus pass issued by the school office.

e |tisthe responsibility of the parents to provide transportation to school if a child misses the bus. Be at
the bus stop at least 5 minutes early to ensure not missing the bus.

e Due to normal and sometimes extraordinary situations, buses can run late. Do not leave the bus stop
or call until 15 minutes past the posted arrival time.

One last note, there may be delays the first two weeks of school. We ask for your patience during this time.
Thank you all and have a great school year.
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